
GEN111 VISITED THE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM OF GREEN
UNIVERSITY

On
26 February 2020, EESH was invited to be a guest speaker to students in GEN111

Man and ethics for the living course. They learn by the activity about the
management system of green university and understanding of energy

conservation. 










